Butcher, J

From: Linton Village College <SC8735416a@schoolcomms.com>

Sent: 11 October 2023 10:41

To: Butcher, J

Subject: Sponsored Walk Preparation

CAUTION: Message from external sender.

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are very much looking forward to this year's whole school sponsored walk on Friday 20th October. Please do use the <u>links in the attached letter</u> to sponsor your child.

Students will need to come prepared with books and equipment for period 1 and period 5 which will be taught as normal. There will be an early break, where they will be able to purchase food and then will set off during period 2. The school canteen will be open as usual at lunchtime for those who eat school meals.

Students will need to bring suitable footwear; walking boots or trainers and a bag to put them in so they can change back into school shoes after the walk. A water bottle and plenty of snacks are also recommended!

The Student Senate has decided that this year's fancy dress theme is 'At the movies'. Tutor groups can decide on the film of their choice and there will be prizes available for the best outfits!

The Friends are looking for volunteers. Are you free to help out on the day of the walk as a steward or even prepared to join the Friends to support their fundraising work? If you can spare a few hours on the Friday morning in the fresh air or want to get more involved then please get in touch via email friends@lintonvc.org.

Yours faithfully,

Carey Mayzes Assistant Principal

Please do not reply to this address. Please direct your reply to the relevant member of staff or to reception@lvc.org